CITY oF GAINESVILLE

Clerk of the Commission

December 28, 1999

Mr. Brian K. Monab

4800 NW 19™ Street
Gainesville, Florida 32605
Dear Mr. Monab:

Please be advised that the Formal Hearing for Petition 148ZON-99 PB is being
scheduled for January 10", 2000, at 6:00 p.m. All exhibits to be used in the hearing must
be delivered to the Office of the Clerk of the Commission by Monday, January 3, 2000 at
5:00 p.m.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

urt M. Lannon %_‘

Clerk of the Commission

KML/nbb

Station 18 * PO.Box 490 e« Gainesville, FL. 32602-0490
(352) 334-5015 ¢ FAX (352) 334-2036



